Greetings!

We've included some upcoming events and dates in this edition of the Counselors’
Corner to keep you connected to what we are doing in the counseling office and in
the classrooms during the next few weeks.

Scholarship information packets and a financial aid guidance lesson will be
delivered to seniors during English class on Thursday, February 11*. There
will be many local scholarships and every student should qualify for at least one.
This date is especially important for PSEO students who are encouraged to attend
an English class during periods 1, 2, 6, or 7. If you are a PSEO student and cannot
attend one of those class periods please come to the counseling office to get your
packet anytime after that date.

Seniors and parents are invited to Financial Aid Night on Wednesday,
February 24" from 6pm-8pm at the high school. Financial aid advisors will be on
campus to assist in completing the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student
Aid). To complete the FAFSA you will need your social security number, your most
recent federal income tax returns, W-2s and other records of money earned, bank
statements and records of investment, records of untaxed income, and an FSA ID to
sign in automatically. We strongly encourage you to have your taxes completed
prior to that night to be able to transfer your federal tax return information using
the IRS Data Retrieval Tool. Enter at door #5 and go to the computer lab (T219).

Social Studies teachers will be administering the Health Survey on March 1+ to
grades 5, 8,9 and 11.



